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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks: - 91.07% 

Chestnuts: - 89.66% 

Sycamores: - 90.74% 

Redwoods: - 89.64% 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. Ask them about 

what they’ve been doing! 

This week in… 

 

Acorns and Oaks:  “It was fun when we did counting and learnt a new 
tricky word” - Charlie 
 

Chestnuts:  “I liked reading the story ‘Fraction Man’ “ - Maja 
 

Sycamores:   “I enjoyed it when we added and subtracted large numbers 
in maths” - Alby 
 

Redwoods:  “It was very interesting writing about Pandora the moon 
which orbits Polyphemus” - Sohan 
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   Diary Dates 

 

Wednesday 29th Jan – musical 
theatre workshop for Redwoods (there 
is no charge for this) 
Whole school performance @3pm on 
the front playground 

Week beginning 27th Jan– Year 5 
Bikeability 

Wednesday 29th Jan– Workshop at 
Torquay Boys Grammar School (details 
have gone out to those involved) 

Thursday 30th Jan– Year R and 6 
height and weight checks 

Wednesday 26th Feb - Sycamores trip 
to the zoo 

Star learners 

Acorns– Alaya 

Oaks– Hana 

Chestnuts & Head Teacher award – Colston 

Sycamores–Darsh  

Redwoods– Wednesday 

 

TT Rock Stars– Wednesday and Melissa 

Attendance - Chestnuts 

Playground Award - Caelan & Sycamores 

House Cup—Dart 

Random Act of Kindness – Alby 

A message from your Academy Head 
 

Oaks, Chestnuts and Sycamore have all had a chance to take part in a musical 
theatre workshop with local drama teacher Lucy Soudain. Next week 

Redwoods will have their session in preparation for a short, whole school 
performance! Please come and support the children by watching their 

performance on the front playground on Wednesday 29th January at 3pm. 
Lucy is offering a musical theatre club (price TBC) in the summer term. We will 

send out details nearer the time.  
Don’t forget that our breakfast club has places available. Please come and join 

us from 8:00am for a healthy breakfast for just 50p a day!  Booking is not 
required. 


